
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY OF BUHL, IDAHO 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of Buhl, Twin Falls County, Idaho, will 
hold a public hearing on Monday, March 24, 2025, at 6:30 p.m., in City Council Chambers, 203 
Broadway Ave N, Buhl, ID, to hear the following: 
 
A ZONING CODE AMENDMENT to revise the City of Buhl’s Zoning Code by adding a new 
chapter to Title 9, which outlines the required improvements for water and sewer connections for 
properties inside city limits and the area of impact. 
 
Written comment on the proposal will be accepted at the City Clerk’s Office or via email to 
karen.d@cityofbuhl.us until 4:00 P.M. on the day of the hearing. All persons desiring to be heard 
concerning the proposed amendment should be in attendance at the hearing. Documents on this 
matter may be viewed at Buhl City Hall. For more information, call 208-543-5650. 
 
Karen Drown 
Clerk 
(Publish March 8, 2025 Times-News) 


